
 
Deer Class have been discussing how kindness is more important 
today than it has ever been. The isolation of the last year has 
underlined how little acts of consideration can break down 
barriers and brighten the lives of the people around us. This is 
one of the reasons that ‘One Kind Word’ was chosen as the 
theme of Anti-Bullying Week.  
 
We have also discussed what to do if someone is being bullied 

and that it is important to do something about it. We have a 
worry box in class and we have also looked at the following 
websites which the children could access to help them: 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-and-
support 
 

https://www.kidscape.org.uk/resources/ 
 
Deer Class also wore odd socks as this was nationally 
recognised as Odd Sock Day within Anti-Bullying week and it 
was designed to be fun! It was an opportunity to encourage the 
children to express themselves and celebrate their individuality 
and what makes us all unique!  
 
There were some great combinations of odd socks including one 
sock with a picture of a bee on it for the theme ‘Be Kind’ 
Well done Deer Class. 
 
Here are some comments from the children: 
‘It reminds us to stay positive’ 

 
‘It helps us to feel better about ourselves’  
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